








23rd May 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have planned a school trip for years 3 and 4 for Monday 1st July 2019.

We will be going to the World Museum in Liverpool. The cost of the trip is £8 per child.

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning at 4pm. Children may bring a small rucksack to keep their lunch and drink bottle in but will not need their reading bags/books or diaries on that day. School uniform must be worn.

If your child has school dinners then a packed lunch will be provided from school. If you are providing a packed lunch for your child then we ask that no fizzy drinks are sent with them. You can provide your child with an extra bottle of water if you so wish.
There is a shop at the Museum and your child can bring some spending money with them if you like. This should be no more than £5 and your child will be responsible for looking after their own money and bags etc during the course of the day.

Please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible.

Many thanks.

Miss Bradley Y4 and Mrs Pagen Y3

I give permission for ------------------------------- to go on the Year 3 / 4

School trip to Liverpool Museum.
I will pick my child up from school at 4pm.
I enclose £8 payment.

Signed ----------------------------------------

